THE CITY OF MOBILE, ALABAMA
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

LETTER OF DECISION
December 23, 2013

Range Line Business Park, LL.C
6215-201 Rangeline Road
Theodore, AL 36582

Re: Case #SUB2013-00135
Rangeline Business Park Subdivision, Unit Two, Resubdivision of Lots 13,
14, & 15
North side of Abigail Drive, 1000' East of Rangeline Service Road
2 Lots / 3.2+ Acres

Dear Applicant(s)/ Property Owner(s):

At its meeting on December 19, 2013, the Planning Commission considered the above
referenced subdivision application.

After discussion, it was decided to holdover the application unti] the January 16, 2014
meeting, at the applicant’s request.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5 895.
Sincerely,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary

VDAL

Richard Olsen
Deputy Director of Planning

cc: Byrd Surveying, Inc.
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